
 

       

      

 

 

Mike Hedges MS 

Chair of the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee 

 

28 January 2021 

Dear Mike 

Common Frameworks 

As you are aware, the External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee has been 

monitoring the common frameworks programme of work, and as such I wrote to the 

Counsel General and Minister for European Transition on 27 January 2021 to seek 

clarification on the status of the frameworks that relate to Wales. 

 

This might be of interest to your Committee, and I enclose a copy of the correspondence 

for your information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

David Rees MS 

Chair of the External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee  

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
 

 

 

 

 


